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● Students continue to progress through the third quarter of the school year, which 
concludes in late March, right before Spring Break. We are excited to celebrate 
and measure our students' success throughout this school year.  

 
● Discussions on staffing needs for the 2025-2026 school year are ongoing. The 

preliminary 2025-2026 budget, which will reflect these staffing decisions, will be 
presented to the board at the April meeting.  
 

● The 2025-2026 school year calendar, which is designed to align with the READ 
Act efforts, will be presented to the board at the March 2025 meeting. This 
calendar also ensures that our food services align with Faribault Public Schools as 
much as is reasonably possible. 

 
● We are eagerly looking forward to the graduation on May 28th, 2025, at 10:00 AM 

for STEP.  It will be held at Buckham West in Faribault, and we hope to see many 
of you there to celebrate our students' achievements.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their 

home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment. 


